
We had an awesome week! 

This week we continued talking about nature!  
We have been having so much fun learning 

about things we might find in the woods.

During circle, we read the story, We’re Going 
On A Leaf Hunt. After our story, we pretended 
we were in the story going on an actual leaf 

hunt.
The kiddos did an awesome job!

For our fine motor crafts this week, we made 
fall trees and leaf prints using sponges to paint. 
We also painted using pinecones, pom poms 

and Q-tips. 

We introduced a new game called, “Elefun”
during centers this week. In this game, we

tried catching butterflies with nets as they flew 
out of an elephant’s trunk. Everyone had a
blast trying to catch as many butterflies as

they could before they were all gone!

Miss Katie came in for Music this week.  The 
kiddos had fun learning a new Thanksgiving 

song called, “Five Disco Turkeys”.

Some of the stories we read this week were:
There Was An Old Lady Who Swallowed Some 
Leaves, Never Touch The Porcupines, Count 

Down to Fall, We’re Going on a Leaf Hunt, and 
Through the Forest in Fall.

 This  month we will be learning about the
color brown and the square shape.
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Reminders

November 23rd 
& 24th No School

December 8th 
Field Trip


